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31 January 2021 

 

 

 

Enya Fogarty 

Camden Planning Solutions Team 

 

 

 

Re: Planning Reference 2021/5726/P, Jack Straw’s Castle 

 

 

Dear Ms Fogarty, 

 

The Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum objects to the proposal to create 

three new parking places as it would be contrary to Camden Local Plan T2. 

 

The applicant chose to replace existing car parking spaces with two town 

houses and committed to a car-free development, not a development plus 

three new parking spaces. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Janine Griffis 
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